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BUS PASSES 
 
 
Elementary and middle school students will be issued a bus pass that 

they will be required to show the driver both morning and 

afternoon. In most cases, passes will be given to them by the school. 

Bus passes will be issued only once each year. They will be validated 

to remain current for the remainder of the school year after fees are 

paid in January. There will be a fee of $10.00 to replace lost bus 

passes. There will be a hole punched in the pass - this will allow your 

child to attach it to their back pack. 

 

Students will be required to show a bus pass to the bus driver 

both morning and afternoon to ride the bus. Replacement passes 

will cost $10.00. 

 


